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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
This week in Assembly we listened to the Gospel reading about The 
Ascension. 
 
Jesus returned to Heaven to be with God but before he did that He had 
some last instructions for his disciples and a last promise for them. Jesus 
said to the disciples: 
 

“I am with you always; yes, to the end of time.” 
 
We reminded ourselves that Jesus is also with us until the end of time. He is with each and every one of us 
always. 
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Platinum Jubilee Celebration:                                                           
 
We had a fabulous Jubilee Day on Wednesday!  
The children took part in a range of activities including making timelines, handling artefacts, deciding on the 
qualities of a good monarch, crown designing, soundscapes, writing poetry and making board games! 
A huge thankyou to Mrs Martin for coming to work with the children and for sharing her Jubilee artefacts with 
us. 
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To celebrate the Jubilee this week Nursery had a lovely dance session where they made the journey to 
Buckingham Palace. They have made Union Jack flags on the iPads inside and with sticks outside. They 
watched Elsa’s coronation and compared this to Queen Elizabeth’s and then put pictures of the Queen on a 
timeline. They also made crowns to wear to the special Jubilee picnic!  
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Behaviour Awards:                                      
This week in our Assembly we congratulated the children who have received an 
outstanding behaviour award for this half term from their class teacher. Well done 
to the following children who have been a great example to their friends and 
shown excellent behaviour both in the classroom and at playtimes. 
 
Nursery: Isabella S & Archie T                 
R1: Isla & James M 
R2: Mollie & Anthony 
R3: Rose & Tommy 
1O: Francis & Janiah 
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1DW: Niamh & Ernie 
1BM: Orla & Ame 
2L:    Lilly-Grace & Isabelle 
2ON: Noah & Ciara G 
2W:  Mei & Teddy 
 
Class of the Half Term: 
Last week the class tokens were counted and we are delighted to announce that this half term’s winners are 
R3! Well done to all of the children in R3 who have earned tokens for excellent behaviour, good manners, hard 
work and for always trying their best. They were rewarded with juice and biscuits today! 
 
Eco Schools:     

We are very pleased to tell you that we have been awarded an Eco-Schools Green Flag. 

This is the letter we have received: 

We reviewed your application and noted the following: 

We like the work you have done on your Environmental Review, especially the notes at the bottom. We 
love that you went litter-picking as part of your Eco-Schools work and even managed to involve the 
younger children. Litter-picking is fun, impactful, protects wildlife and improves local communities. 

Thank you for taking part in the Big School Clean! It's wonderful that your curriculum links expand on 
the projects in your Action Plan. This means that pupils in your school are given the opportunity to 
learn about environmental issues before putting their learning into practice and making a difference. 
We would have loved to see some of the children’s work to support this.  

Your Eco-Board is a lovely celebration of your Eco-Committee’s hard work! Great informing and 
involving in the newsletter.  

We love how your Eco-Code reflects the chosen Topics! We love the Litter Poster Competition to aid 
Bruntwood Park, we love that your pupils have taken their great work beyond the school gates and into 
their homes and local community.  

This is a very challenging aspect of the Eco-Schools programme, so your Eco-Committee should be 
very proud of their successes in this area!  

Congratulations to everyone at Cheadle Catholic Infant School for the great work you have managed to 
do, especially throughout the pandemic and lockdown. You should all be very proud of the amazing 
work you have done and the great application you have submitted. 

A huge thankyou to Mrs Burke and our Eco Warriors. You have all worked so hard to gain this award and we 
are very proud of you all. 
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Thumbs Up Wednesday 
 
I felt very proud as I wandered around school on Wednesday. 
Our children are always delighted to share their lovely work with 
you. I spoke to lots of very proud grandparents and parents too. 
Thankyou to all of the staff for organising Thumbs Up 
Wednesday and to all of the parents and grandparents who were 
able to come today. 
 
If you were unable to come today please don’t worry, our next 
Thumbs Up morning  is booked in for Wednesday July 13th. 
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There are more photographs on our website: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/ 
 
Support for Ukraine: 
 
Please see the attached letter from Mrs Wigfield. 
 
Mrs Wigfield and her family will be collecting the donations from school on Friday 17th June.  
Please bring any donations into school from Monday 13th June onwards. 
 
Thankyou for your incredible support. 
 
Governor Update: 
 
This week the Teaching & Learning Committee met to discuss progress made and areas of need within our 
school. At this week’s meeting Mrs Lees and I gave the governors a full update on work and activities in 
school, including the Catholic life of Cheadle Catholic Infant School, current attainment and progress data, 
Special Educational Needs, health & well-being, and the work currently underway in each area of the 
curriculum. Our governors were pleased to hear about all the recent developments in school such as our ‘Time 
to Shine’ parallel curriculum, Forest School, Thumbs Up Wednesday and the return to whole school 
assemblies in the hall. The governors enjoy reading our weekly newsletters and would like to thank the school 
staff for their hard work and commitment to our school and congratulate the children on their wonderful 
achievements. 
Our next Resources Committee meeting is on Tuesday 21st June and our next Full Governing Body meeting is 
on Tuesday 12th July. 
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If you would like any more information about our school governors, please take a look at the governor page on 
our school website.   
 
We would like to welcome Miss Amy Pullar and Mrs Deborah Dodd onto our governing body. Both have 
recently been appointed as Foundation governors. 
 
Message from Miss McClusky 
 
At Cheadle Catholic Infant School we are always looking for new ways to encourage our children to be 
physically active. We know lots of the children have wonderful sporting talents and that we have many families 
who enjoy physical activity together.  
Please fill out this questionnaire to help us gain a better understanding of how physically active your child is 
outside of school 
 
https://forms.gle/xq6CEig9fHfuifrh6 
 
 
A message from the Rugby League: 
 
Design Rugby League's next mascot 
 
We are on the hunt for a talented young artist to design the mascot that will become the face of this year’s 
three tournaments.  
The design should represent all three tournaments, be eye catching and recognisable, fun and friendly, have a 
great name and backstory and represent the values of the tournament. 
The winning designer will receive two tickets to the men and women’s finals day at Old Trafford on Saturday 19 
November and the chance to take their entire class at school to another tournament match (excluding finals). 
They will also get the opportunity to visit the creative studio and see their entry brought to life as the official 
tournament mascot.  
To submit your design, please email mascot@rlwc2021.com or send via post to: 
 
The Mascot Challenge,  
RLWC Bonded Warehouse,  
18 Lower Byrom Street, Manchester,  
M3 4AP.  
For postal entries, please include your contact details in the submission.  
 
Competition closes June 1st at 5pm. 
 
Emotional Health Hub 

After half term the Emotional Health Hub will be coming into school to talk about emotional health and 
wellbeing with our Year 2 classes. As part of this, the children will be asked some questions about their 
feelings and their responses will be pooled together and fed back to school on a class (Vs individual) level.  
 
This pupil voice activity will help us to identify additional areas of need within our classes. 
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St Ann’s Family Fun Session before 5pm Mass on Saturday 28th May 
 
This popular event is taking place once again, from 3.30pm-4.45pm. It’s an informal, free session with games, 
challenges and craft activities, for children at Primary School or Nursery with their accompanying adults (i.e. 
it’s for parents as well.) The children will also be prepared to take part in the Mass following the session. 
 
Dates for your diaries: 
 
Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: Friday 15th July (parents/carers are welcome to attend) 
 

 2L 9.15am 
 2W 10.15am 
 2ON 11.15am 

 
PSA Quiz Night: Friday 24th June. 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
Friday 17th June: Nursery 2, Year 1, Year 2 
Friday 24th June: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
Friday 1st July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 2 
Friday 8th July:  Nursery 2, Year 1, Year 2 
Friday 15th July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
 
N1 forest school after half term: 
Tuesday 14th June 
Tuesday 28th June  
Tuesday 12th July  
 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with 
illness, loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are 
in our thoughts and prayers.  
 

 
Please join us and Pope Francis as we pray the Rosary for the people of Ukraine throughout the Month of 

May. 
 

Please keep Mrs Wigfield and her family especially in your prayers. 
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Wishing you all a lovely half term break 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 

  
         

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: Maia & George 
R1: Audrey & Tom 
R2: Thomas S & Aoife 
R3: Lizzy & Tommy 
1O: Kaiser & Thea 
1DW: Molly & Rocco 
1BM: Harrison & Libby 
2L: Isabelle & Max 
2W: Alfie & Nancy 
2ON: Robyn & Henry S 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

11 

 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 
Monday 13th June School re-opens for Summer Term 2 
Thursday 23rd June New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 24th June Year 1 Sports Morning 9.30am 

Year 2 Sports Morning 10.45am  
 
PSA Quiz Night 

Wednesday 13th July  Thumbs Up Wednesday 
Friday 15th July  Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: 

9.15m 2L 
10.15am 2W 
11.15am 2ON 

Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
At the end of each half term the children enjoy a toasted marshmallow on the Forest School fire. The children 
really look forward to this and it is the highlight of their week. In order to continue to fund this treat for the 
children we are asking for a termly donation from you. This can be anything from £1 to £5 and can be paid on 
Pay 360.  
 
Thankyou for your support. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


